


 
I also believe we should be able to fund a MSW and we (Katie and I) put together a comprehensive program/job description. Now I 
believe it’s admin being admin.  So I am trying to give them some numbers to help them realize the eventual ROI for this necessary 
position. Even if the patients under 18 who go for surgery might be limited, the patients we start with will eventually be over 
18…so I still think it’s worthwhile.  Of course, I think it’s worthwhile no matter what.
 
I would love to join the Work Group.  I know Katie went yesterday afternoon, so I was under the impression that the meetings were 
Thursday afternoons.  However, the Outlook invite you sent was for Thursday mornings.  Will that be new?  I am being required to 
add on another clinic  and had originally slated Thursday mornings. I may need to change that.
 
Thank you so much!
Miss you. 
Rollyn
 
 
 
From: Levine, Rachel [mailto:ralevine@pa.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 7:51 AM
To: Ornstein, Rollyn <rornstein@pennstatehealth.psu.edu>; Snovel, Todd <tsnovel@pa.gov>; Barnett-Novosel, Tina 
<tbarnettno@pa.gov>; Beene, Parker <pbeene@pa.gov>; Boateng, Sarah <sboateng@pa.gov>; Byrnes, Carolyn 
<cabyrnes@pa.gov>
Cc: Dalke, Katharine <kdalke@pennstatehealth.psu.edu>
Subject: RE: [External] Transgender Health question
 
Rollyn, Good morning.
Great to see you in Philadelphia.
Thank you for your email.
 
We had the opportunity to discuss your question at our Transgender Medical Workgroup meeting yesterday.
The group is run by Todd Snovel, the Executive Director of the Governor’s LGBTQ Commission and
Katie Dalke was there from Penn State Health.
 
We will work to gather information from DHS and Medicaid as well as the Pa Insurance Department.
 
In addition, we recommended reaching out to Mt Sinai who might have information from their program as well as 
further discussions with Linda Hawkins and the CHOP program.
 
Some of the discussion centered around the potential age limits of the program.
You should be able to fund a MSW for evaluation and therapy for pediatric and adolescent patients in a program 
such as you do for the ED program and is done at CHOP.
Pre surgical consult for patients under 18 will most likely be limited to FTM Top surgery and that might be a rather 
limited group of patients.
 
Todd will help coordinate further discussions.
We would love to have you join the Workgroup.
Please take care,
Rachel
 
 
Rachel L Levine MD 
Secretary of Health
Pennsylvania Department of Health
8th Floor West Health & Welfare Building
625 Forster Street | Harrisburg, PA 17120-0701
Phone: 717.787-9857 | Fax: 717.787-0191
ralevine@pa.gov
 
From: Ornstein, Rollyn <rornstein@pennstatehealth.psu.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 12:05 PM
To: Levine, Rachel <ralevine@pa.gov>



Subject: [External] Transgender Health question
 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. 
To report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA SPAM@pa.gov.

Hi Rachel-
As I am trying to convince the administration about the need for a MSW position specific for the imminent (?) Gender clinic, I am 
trying to put together a presentation re: potential revenue, including downstream.  The info from the 2015 report is great but I 
believe insurance has changed since then, with more coverage (? For surgery) than previously. Do you have a slide with that info (I 
know you ended up not using slides at the Philly symposium but had them)?  If no actual slide, can you point me to some data 
about current coverage in our state for surgical procedures.  I don’t want to misrepresent anything.
Thanks!
 
Rollyn
 
 
 
Rollyn M. Ornstein, MD
Professor of Pediatrics
Division of Adolescent Medicine and Eating Disorders
Penn State Hershey Children’s Hospital
Hershey, PA  17033
Ph:  717-531-7235
Fax: 717-531-0067
 
 


